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News Release 
 
On May 18, 2015, in the case of the People of the State of California v. Juan Ferrer, the jury found the defendant guilty 

of voluntary manslaughter for the November 25, 2013, killing of Douglas Anderson-Jordet. The jury also found that the 

defendant personally used a deadly weapon, a knife, in the commission of that crime. The jury found the defendant not 

guilty of second degree murder. Mr. Anderson-Jordet’s family has been notified of this result and they have expressed 

their gratitude that the case finally has been decided by a jury. 

 

The case was prosecuted by Deputy District Attorney Roger C. Rees, with assistance from District Attorney Investigator 

Jack Bernstein and Victim/Witness Advocate Marybeth Bian. The defendant was represented throughout the 

proceedings by Deputy Conflict Counsel Marek Reavis. 

 

The scheduled sentencing date is June 15, 2015. The sentence for the crime of voluntary manslaughter with a deadly 

weapon has the following range: a mitigated term of four years, a middle term of seven years, and an aggravated term 

of twelve years in prison. 

 

 
 
 


